
 

 

Minutes of the Precept Meeting of the Dersingham Parish Council held on 23 January 
2017 at 7.30pm in Dersingham VA Primary and Nursery School, Saxon Way, 
Dersingham. 
 
Present:  Cllr S Payne (Chair), Cllr B Anderson, Cllr K Manship, Cllr K Hathaway, Cllr 
I Broughton, Cllr B Hopkins, Cllr D Wright, Cllr T Suiter, Cllr C Davey, Cllr A Hobson. 
 
Also Present: Sarah Bristow (Parish Clerk) Geraldine Scanlon (Admin Assistant). 2 
members of the public were present.   
 
The Chair asked if anyone intended to film/record the meeting. 
 
12402  To Receive and Consider Apologies for Absence 

Apologies received from Cllr P Edwards and Cllr C Hipkin. The Chair 
offered apologies for Cllr Houston and Cllr Brundle. 

 
12403  To Receive Declarations of Interest 

 No interests were declared. 
  

The Clerk had previously circulated the RFO, Reserves, and Budget Reports. 
 
12404  Reserves. 

 Currently there is £34260.26 ring-fenced for The Warren with the 
installation of a bridge the only foreseeable expenditure. Therefore, it is 
projected there will be £30,000 available for the new year. 

 Dersingham Centre currently has £54,756.27 and £9,000.00 ring-fenced 
for the Skateboard Park. 

 
12405  Setting the Precept. 

The Chair advised that all Committees had previously agreed the 
amounts proposed for the precept and requested Cllr’s views on the 
suggested figures. 
The Chair went through committee by committee and proposed figures 
were accepted 
It was resolved for The Parish Council Precept to be set at 
£149,070.00. It was resolved for The Clerk to send the request form 
to The Borough Council. 

 
12406  Date, & Place of next meetings.                                                            

 
Full Council Meeting on Monday 30 January 2017 starting 7.00pm at 
Dersingham VA Primary and Nursery School.   
 
With no further business, the meeting closed at 19.49 


